
LMTC Board Meeting, January 19, 2023, 1:00 PM


Present:  Holly Fields, Lynne Carry, Denise Stefanson, Jaime Lawson, Frank Riolo, 
Chet Snyder, Kathy Culver


Management:  Dan and Kathy Emmerson


Minutes from last meeting were approved.


Financials were also approved.  Budget was approved as well.  (Our proposed budget 
used 2021 to compare so it’s close to last years budget.)

 

Membership - we have 291 singles, 136 family, and 12 juniors for a total of 691 
members in good standing. There are also 8 more memberships that need tracking.


Leagues - ladies league started January 9th.  We have 2 - 3.5 teams, 1 - 4.0 team, 
and 1 - USTA team @ 4 PM on Sundays.  We are working on changing the rules for 
captains.


Social - we will hold two social events this year, April-May, and November.


Premises - painting of the overhang green was done, numbers were painted on the 
courts, and we are still moving forward on LED lighting.


Management - the round robin is complete.


SUP Update - the temporary SUP expires on January 31st, the SUP needs to be 
extended.


Pro Contracts are all signed and completed.


Meeting was adjourned at 2:03 PM.



